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Stormwater System Improvements-Historic District 

Project #4015 
EDA Grant # 04-79-07494  

ADDENDUM I 
Date: 7-1-2021 

 
1. The engineering scope of work is hereby modified for Phase 3- Queen Street System.  
SCDOT is presently installing the storm drain pipes along Queen Street from Front Street to 
Prince Street.  The City will complete the Queen Street drainage system with all the necessary 
appurtenances and pavement restoration from Prince Street to Highmarket Streets.  The City 
installed a new 48” RCP drainage pipe, a 48” check valve, and junction boxes from the 
Harborwalk Marina to the intersection of Front Street and Queen Streets. Currently, SCDOT is 
installing new 48”, 42”, 30”, and 29”x45” RCP drainage pipes with catch basins on Queen 
Street from Front to Prince Streets.   
Attachment: 
 1-1. SCDOT Queen Street Plan  
 
2. The City has obtained the bulkhead permits from the United States Army Corps of Engineers 
(USACE) and the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control Office of 
Coastal Resources Management (SCDHEC-OCRM), attached to this Addendum I.  
 
Attachments: 

 2-1. USACE bulkhead permit 
 2-2. OCRM CCU Building bulkhead permit 
 2-3. OCRM Constitution Park bulkhead permit  


